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Important Dates to Note—Term 1, 2019 

 
 

Wednesday 6th February No Preps At School 

Wednesday 13th February No Preps At School 

Wednesday 20th February No Preps At School 

Wednesday 27th February No Preps At School 

Monday 25th March- 
Wednesday  27th March 

5/6 Waratah Beach Camp 

CSEF 
If you hold a current Heath Care Card, please do not forget to apply for 
the CSEF (Camp, Sports and Excursion Fund).  
Forms can be collected from the office. 

Uniform 
Please remember to clearly label  students uniform, so that it is  easily 
identified, if it ends up in lost property.  
Thank you 

Sun Smart 
Our students are all over wearing sunsmart hats at school!   
Every student has a sunsmart hat and therefore can fully participate in 
all outdoor activities!  Well done everyone!!  If you would like your 
child to apply sunscreen, it’s easiest for them to have the roll on        
applicator.   

Medical Information 
Please inform us at the office if your child’s medical information has 
changed.  
Also don’t forget to check with us if Ventolin, epipen or medication 
has expired and needs replacing. 

mailto:reservoir.views.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


 
 

At Reservoir Views Primary School  we value :  

Love of Learning ~ Resilience ~ Respect 

Dear parents, students and friends 
 
Welcome back to all of our returning families and a warm welcome to all of our 
new families. I hope that you all had a restful and enjoyable holiday period and 
that all of our students are as excited as the teachers are to be back to school. 
I’m sure many of our parents are breathing a sigh of relief.  
 
I will be your Principal for this term. The Principal position will be advertised 
soon and if all goes according to plan the new Principal will commence at the 
beginning of Term 2.  
 
Congratulations to our new staff members Hayriye Ali, Assistant Principal,  
Darcy Laffan, Year 1/2 and Sophia Moshis, Year 3/4 on their appointment to 
Reservoir Views Primary School. 
 
Staff have spent their first days back updating their First Aid qualifications, 
planning teaching and learning engagements and excitedly setting up their 
classrooms ready for their new arrivals. 
 
Lynne Kemp 
(Acting Principal) 

Greetings from the Principal 

Compass 
 
Attendance 
 
We are now using to a new online management system called Compass.  There are many 
aspects to the system that we will be rolling out over the next 12 months and the first was 
attendance.   
 

We have to comply with the Education and Training Reform Act 2006 and other 
regulations regarding attendance.  Non-attendance is a very serious matter so 
it’s timely to remind   parents of your responsibilities and obligations.   
 
If your child is not present by 9am then they will be marked as ABSENT.  You must       
provide a reason for the absence.   
 
With the new Compass system, a Parent Portal is there for you to access and notify us of 
absences.   
 
Please come and see Helen or Jacqui if you have any questions 


